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Our speakers were introduced 
by Karen Kirk-wood Whyte

Speakers Tania Sharpe and Jenn Jacobson

This week’s program featured two of our mem-
bers, Tania Sharpe and Jenn Jacobson who 
were talking about the features of the Rotary 
program called ClubRunner.

ClubRunner is a private software company that 
has been serving thousands or Rotary clubs 
worldwide. The program was created by and is 
operated by Rotarians in Canada.

Tania and Jenn were introduced by Karen Kirk-
wood-Whyte and thanked by Moira Kerr.

If you log into the ClubRunner program, you 
can edit your Rotary profile, check member 
lists, send emails and find much more informa-
tion about our club.

Tania and Jenn also ex-
plained the website  
Rotary.org that is available 
for the use of all Rotarians.

ClubRunner is a most  
impressive program that 
should probably be used 
more frequently by our 
members. However, most of 
us are not that familiar with 
the program. 

Hopefully, the information 
we learned today will help 
with that and make us more 
comfortable logging in. 
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Moira Kerr thanked our speakers.

Last week, Andy Watson made a  
presentation of a podium to a Rotary  
Club in Michigan. 
Please see next page for more information.

Birthdays THIS 
WEEK

Donna Litwin-Makey
March 6
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Andy’s Podiums

Andy Watson built a beautiful podium for our 
club when we were at the Capitol Theatre. 

It is made of oak and features the Rotary 
name and the Rotary logo carved from wood 
on the front.

The Livingston Sunrise Club was so  
impressed by Andy’s podium that they asked 
him to build one for their club, which Andy 
did.

On February 22, Andy presented the podium 
to Mark Newton who was representing their 
club. 

Andy refused to accept any compensation.

So the Livingston club decided to present 
our club with a Paul Harris donation, which 
is a contribution of $1000 US.

We are so thankful for members like Andy 
who work so hard for Rotary.


